
 
Pebbles update: 6th February 2023 

 

1. We are open next week but will be closed half term week (13th and 14th 

February) 

 

2. Due to increasing numbers, we have made the decision to cap numbers at 

60 for each session. This keeps the room manageable and safe. Once we 

reach 60, we will put out a sign saying Pebbles in full. We hope you 

understand and would encourage you to try and arrive early to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

3. To cater for the extra demand, we have decided to run an additional 

session on a Tuesday. So, after half term, the sessions will be: 

1. Monday 10am – 11.30 

2. Tuesday 9.30am – 10.45 

3. Tuesday 11:15am to 12.30 

 

4. Our suggested donation of £2 per family will remain the same for each 

session, and this includes all your snacks and refreshments. 

 


